
Central High School Alumni Association 
Minutes of Meeting of October 11, 2022 

Held at Central High School 
 

 
 Meeting was called to order by Vice-President Dolan at 5:32pm 

In attendance were: Sal Masiello, Ann Marie Richmond (Facetime), Jayne O’Brien, 
Paul O’Brien, Lyle Perra, Gene Richmond (Facetime), Sharon Morris, Deb Bush, G. 
Gail Davis, Paul Dolan and Robert Nance.   
 

 Minutes of previous meeting: 
The minutes of the September 13th meeting were read and accepted on a motion by 
Paul O’Brien, seconded by Lyle Perra.  
 

 Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer Jayne O’Brien noted the following. There were no transactions during 
the time period, hence leaving the following balances 
General Fund $1,233.95 
Grant Fund  $3,789.81 
A.H.F   $5.698.17 
Scholarship          $14,818.78 
Wash. Trust          $25,540.17 
The report was accepted on a motion by Lyle Perra, seconded by Sal Masiello 
 

 Scholarship Committee: 
Chairman Paul Dolan reported that the solicitation for the Scholarship drive will 
begin in January.  This time frame was accepted on a motion by Sharon Morris, 
seconded by G. Gail Davis. 
 

 Hall of Fame Committee Update:  
Paul O’Brien noted that the nomination committee had selected the following for 
awards.   
Ed Cooley, Harold Metts, Dave Hanson, Jim Robinson and Allegra Schell 
Team awards would be given to the 1981/1982 Girl’s Basketball team and the 
1968/1969 Boy’s Basketball team.   
These honoree’s were accepted on a motion by Sharon Morris, seconded by Deb 
Bush. 
 

 Events Committee: 
Ann Marie Richmond noted there was no report. 



 
. 
 

 New Business: 
Homecoming game is to be held on October 21st. On a motion by Gene Richmond, 
seconded by Lyle Perra, it was decided to donate $300 for admission, hot dogs and 
drinks for 100 students. 
Thanksgiving drive On a motion by Sal Masiello, severally seconded by Lyle Perra, 
Sharon Morris and Gene Richmond it was decided that we would once again send 
out a Thanksgiving drive request for funds to be used as a donation to needy 
families of CHS students. 
Scholarship Drive: On a motion by Sharon Morris, seconded by G. Gail Davis, it was 
decided to solicit funds in January 2023 for our 2023 Scholarships. 

 
 Old Business: 

It was noted that the HOF plaques will be hung on October 14th at 3pm.   
Members were invited to be present if they desired.  It was further noted that a  
Dedication ceremony would probably take place during the second week of 
November.  More information will be forthcoming. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:36pm on a motion by Sal Masiello, seconded by 
Jayne O’Brien. 


